
25 Mannachie Brae 

FORRES 

IV36 1BY 

 

 

 

8
th
 November, 2013 

 

Dear Sir/Madam 

 

Request for Review 13/01158/PPP 

 

I refer to letter dated 28
th
 October 2013 and ask that you should further reject planning permission 

for the houses in the grounds of Meadowlark Nursing Home.   

 

The green space in between our houses in Mannachie Brae and the Nursing home is of great 

importance to the overall privacy of our homes.  

 

I feel very strongly about the construction of these houses disturbing the relative peace and quiet  

for not only us  but for the residents of the home.  The dust and dirt which will be generated will be  

an unnecessary contributor to the environment.  All of the residents are in poor health and are, 

realistically speaking, spending their last days and months in Meadowlark.  Why would anyone 

want to add to their stress? 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

 

Mrs Joan Addis 


